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Townsend, Erle

From: Hinkel, Bill

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 9:07 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments; Cayting, Lynne A

Subject: FW: BEP question/comment

Please see comment below on 127-A.  

 

Thanks, 

Bill 

 

William F. Hinkel 

Executive Analyst 

Board of Environmental Protection 

17 State House Station 

Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 

(207) 314-1458 

bill.hinkel@maine.gov 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: mfisette@maine.rr.com <mfisette@maine.rr.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 4:10 PM 

To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 

Cc: Burke, Ruth A <Ruth.A.Burke@maine.gov> 

Subject: BEP question/comment 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To: BEP 

From: Michael Fisette 

Email: mfisette@maine.rr.com 

Other contact info: 

 

Question or Comment 

 

 Please do not make an EV mandate rule.  Issues: limited range, even more reduced range in 

cold Maine winter temperatures, poor charger access, long charging times, power outages 

causing loss of charging power, high repair costs, initial cost, lousy used car values, high initial 
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cost, and probably other negative factors.  Let us make free choices. Please consider Maine 

residents opinion.  Don't ignore even off you have closed comments.  Respectfully, Michael 


